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Term Dates 2019 
16th September – School Photographers – family from 8am. 
30th September - M&M Production – Alice in Wonderland. 
17th October – Yr 6 Parent Consultation. 
Half term 21 – 25 October 
28 October Inset Day 
Last Day of Term 20th December. 
 
06 January - Inset Day 
7th January 2020 back to school. 
(Half term 17 – 21 February) 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
Welcome back to the new year and hope you all had a lovely summer break. 
As you are all probably aware we have been having roofing work done during the holidays and because of the 
weather this has continued into the start of the new year, apologies if this has inconvenienced anybody but I am 
sure that like us you are grateful that, at last, this work is being done. 
Could we please remind you to be respectful of the local residents when collecting and dropping children off. 

Aldi Sports stickers 
 

If you shop in Aldi we need your help. 
Aldi’s Kit for Schools promotion is giving 20 primary schools 
the chance to win £20,000 to kick-start a health legacy for 
their school. What’s more, every school who enters by 
completing their Aldi’s Kit for Schools poster will also receive 

an exclusive school sports kit! With every £30 spent in 
store you will receive a sticker. Add this to our huge 
poster in the School Reception to help us get a School 
Sports Kit. 

Parent Readers 
We would love to have more parents/carers coming 
in to school for just 30 minutes a week to listen to 
our pupils read. We know that reading regularly to 
an adult has been shown to significantly increase 
the rate of progress that a child can make with 
reading and you will be helping them to do this. If 
you are interested in volunteering then please pop 
in and speak to Claire Johnson or call 07713 499646. 

 
 
 
 

Crisp Packets 
 

We are going to start collecting crisps 
packets for Cornwall Fire and Rescue 
Service. In the lunch hall there will be a 
box where children can put their empty 
crisp packets. These crisp packets will 
then be recycled and made into new 
products and also raise money for the 
Fire Fighters Charity. 
 
 

School Photos 
These will be on Monday 16th 

September.  If you wish to have 
photos with siblings not in 
school then please come in 

between 8am and 9am. 
 


